
BOROUGH OF HO-HO-KUS, NJ 
PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the regularly scheduled meetings of the Planning 
Board of the Borough of Ho-Ho-Kus, NJ scheduled for Thursday, May 13, 

2021 and Thursday, May 20, 2021 have been cancelled due to lack of 
applications.  The next scheduled meeting will take place on Thursday, June 
10, 2021 via Zoom beginning at 7:30PM.  Instructions on how to access the 

Zoom meeting will be posted on the Borough’s website. 
 

JoAnn Carroll 
Planning Board Secretary 
May 13, 2021 

 


